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  The Qur'an ,2008-04-17 'Read! Your Lord is the
Most Bountiful one who taught by the pen, who
taught man what he did not know.' The Qur'an,
believed by Muslims to be the word of God, was
revealed to the Prophet Muhammad 1400 years ago.
It is the supreme authority in Islam and the
living source of all Islamic teaching; it is a
sacred text and a book of guidance, that sets out
the creed, rituals, ethics, and laws of the
Islamic religion. It has been one of the most
influential books in the history of literature.
Recognized as the greatest literary masterpiece in
Arabic, it has nevertheless remained difficult to
understand in its English translations. This new
translation is written in a contemporary idiom
that remains faithful to the original, making it
easy to read while retaining its powers of
eloquence. Archaisms and cryptic language are
avoided, and the Arabic meaning preserved by
respecting the context of the discourse. The
message of the Qur'an was directly addressed to
all people regardless of class, gender, or age,
and this translation is equally accessible to
everyone. ABOUT THE SERIES: For over 100 years
Oxford World's Classics has made available the
widest range of literature from around the globe.
Each affordable volume reflects Oxford's
commitment to scholarship, providing the most
accurate text plus a wealth of other valuable
features, including expert introductions by
leading authorities, helpful notes to clarify the
text, up-to-date bibliographies for further study,
and much more.



3

  Quran Talal Itani,2015-02-12 Quran with parallel
English translation. Clear Arabic. Modern English.
Easy to read. Arabic text is sharp, beautiful, and
easy to follow. English translation is simple,
easy to understand, and faithful to the Arabic.
Ayas are written individually, for convenient
learning. Arabic and English are in parallel, for
continuous reading. The Quran is the word of God,
revealed to humanity, though the Messenger
Muhammad. The Quran is the direct speech of God,
to the reader. The Quran contains guidance, mercy,
and healing. It is the eternal truth, the
everlasting miracle. The Quran is beyond doubt
from the Lord of the Universe. God is the Creator
of the Heavens and Earth. He is the Supreme, the
Almighty, the Wise. God was never begotten, nor
does He ever beget others. He is the Lord of the
Worlds, the Most High, the Forgiving. Out of his
Mercy, he communicated with humanity, and informed
humanity about His existence. The Quran is the
last Book from God, revealed in the Arabic
language. The translation is in contemporary
English. It uses today’s English language, and
today’s English vocabulary; more importantly, it
is very accurate. The translation closely follows
the Arabic text. Punctuation is the same. The
meaning is the same. The reader can read a verse
in Arabic, then the translation; learn the verse,
and understand the meaning. This book is perhaps
the ultimate Quran learning tool. The Quran is a
blessing, within easy reach.
  Journey Through The Quran Sharif H. Banna,
Journey Through the Quran: A textbook style
companion that will revolutionise your Quranic
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studies This new Quran companion will assist you
in your study of the words of Allah. Journey
Through the Quran, is a modern presentation of all
the 114 surahs of the Quran, to make it easy for
anyone to become a student of the Quran. This book
breaks every surah into sections, mind-maps,
themes, key verses and selected vocabulary, so
that English speakers can instantly familiarise
themselves with the individual chapters of the
Quran. Journey Through the Quran is primarily
aimed at the English speaking audience, who are
used to self-explanatory presentation of
information. That is why this unique book is
filled with: ■ Diagrams and mind-maps so you can
SEE the facts. Ideal for visual learners. ■ Key
stories, lessons and messages section: this makes
you easily understand the objectives of every
chapter and the meaning of Allah’s words. ■ Over
1000 Arabic words translated so that you can start
the journey towards learning the language of the
Quran itself. ■ Quranic supplications are drawn
out from the surahs so you can easily memorise
them and implement in your life. Quranic duas are
the most powerful way of asking Allah! ■ Key
verses section in both Arabic and English, which
highlight for you the most important ayat of every
surah, so they become instantly recognisable for
you. ■ Hardback cover for premium feel in your
hands and durability because you will be using
this book very often!
  The Numerical And Time Correlations In The Quran
Sahal A. Mohamed,2018 Scholars have analyzed the
Holy Quran for centuries, adopting practices and
guidelines drawn from its wisdom. Their studies,
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however, focus on the literal meaning of its
verses. In this ground-breaking work, Sahal A.
Mohamed uses a numerological approach to interpret
the hidden meanings in the holy book. He begins
with a simple question: If the Quran is truly the
word of Allah, can this be shown mathematically?
Through simple equations, his study uncovers
correlations and patterns that prove the holy text
is beyond the ability of any human, and is indeed
the work of the Almighty. From the central tenets
of the Islamic faith to the complexities of the
human body, these numerical correlations show that
the Holy Quran reflects Allah’s mastery not only
in its content, but in the very structure of the
book itself. Its secrets are astounding in their
elegance, and will help to unlock a greater
understanding of our life on Earth and the
foundations of space and time.
  The Holy Quran Abdullah Yusuf Ali,2022-05-17 The
Holy Qur'an: Text, Translation and Commentary is
an English translation of the Qur'an by the
anglophile British Indian Ismaili Bohri Shi'ite
Muslim civil servant Abdullah Yusuf Ali during the
British Raj. It has become among the most widely
known English translations of the Qur'an, due in
part to its prodigious use of footnotes._x000D_
_x000D_ _x000D_
  The Quran Allah,2023-12-16 The Quran is the
central religious text of Islam, believed by
Muslims to be a revelation from Allah.Muslims
regard the Quran as Muhammad's most important
miracle; a proof of his prophethood; and the
culmination of a series of divine messages. The
Quran describes itself as a book of guidance for
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mankind. It offers detailed accounts of specific
historical events, and it often emphasizes the
moral significance of an event over its narrative
sequence.The Quran consists of 114 chapters of
varying lengths, each known as a sūrah. Chapters
are classified as Meccan or Medinan, depending on
whether the verses were revealed before or after
the migration of Muhammad to the city of Medina.
Each sūrah consists of several verses, known as
āyāt, which originally means a sign or evidence
sent by God. The Quranic content is concerned with
basic Islamic beliefs including the existence of
God and the resurrection. Narratives of the early
prophets, ethical and legal subjects, historical
events of Muhammad's time, charity and prayer also
appear in the Quran. The Quranic verses contain
general exhortations regarding right and wrong and
historical events are related to outline general
moral lessons. In this edition of Quran the sūrahs
are ordered chronologically.
  Introduction to the Study of The Holy Quran
Hazrat Mirza Bashir-ud-Deen Mahmood
Ahmad,2016-04-20 Inspiring introduction initially
written as a prologue to the English translation
and commentary of the Holy Quran, now printed
separately by popular demand. Includes an
excellent and affectionate life sketch of Muhammad
(pbuh), the Holy Prophet of Islam; a history of
the compilation of the Quran; some prophecies in
the Quran and how these have been fulfilled; and
characteristics of the main Quranic teachings.
  The Holy Quran - English Translation The Noble
Quran Encyclopedia,2021-01-18 One of the Best Holy
Quran Translations Currently Available. This is a
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simpler, clearer and easier to read translation
than many of the popular ones which proceeded it.
Ruwwad Centre for Translation has reviewed each
verse in Arabic with reference to several works of
Arabic tafseer and grammar, choosing contemporary
wording and carefully placing them in order
similar to that of the original Arabic whenever
possible. The Qur'an is the word of the Ever-
living God, It has been sent down to guide
humanity for all times to come. No book can be
like it. As you come to the Qur'an, God speaks to
you. To read the Qur'an is to hear Him, converse
with him and walk in his ways. It is the encounter
of life with the Life-giver. 'God - there is no
deity except Him, the Ever-living, the Sustainer
of existence. He has sent down upon you, [O
Muhammad], the book in truth ....as guidance for
the people' [Quran 3:2-3] 'No person can afford to
be ignorant of the Qur'an, for it is the
constitution revealed by God (Allah) to regulate
and govern human life. It speaks with perfect
knowledge of the Creator about his creation. It
exposes the truth. It contains important
information about human destiny and that of the
individual. It educates and raises men to the
highest moral, intellectual and social level when
they strive to comprehend it and apply its
teachings to life.' About the Publisher: - The
Noble Quran Encyclopedia is an effort towards
providing reliable translations and Exegesis of
the Quran in various languages. The project is
managed and run by IslamHouse, a subsidiary of the
Islamic Dawah Office in Rabwah, Riyadh, KSA. The
Project currently hosts multiple translations in
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various widely spoken languages including English,
French, Spanish, German, Turkish, Bosnian,
Vietnamese, Uzbek, Tajik, Amharic, Hausa, Hindi,
Urdu among others. Several other languages are
currently being translated including Chinese,
Bulgarian, Russian and Korean.
  Prophets in the Quran Brannon M.
Wheeler,2002-06-18 What was the name of Noah's son
who did not survive the Flood? Why do Pharaoh and
Haman build the Tower of Babel? For what reasons
does Moses travel to the ends of the Earth? Who is
the 'Horned-One' who holds back Gog and Magog
until the Day of Judgement? These are some of the
questions answered in the oral sources and Quran
commentaries on the stories of the prophets as
they are understood by Muslims. Designed as an
introduction to the Quran with particular emphasis
on parallels with Biblical tradition, this book
provides a concise but detailed overview of Muslim
prophets from Adam to Muhammad. Each of the
chapters is organized around a particular prophet,
including an English translation of the relevant
verses of the Quran and a wide selection of
classical, medieval and modern Muslim commentaries
on those verses. Quran commentaries include
references to Sunni and Shi'i sources from Spain,
Central Asia, the Middle East and Africa. An
extensive glossary provides an annotated list of
all scholarly transmitters and cited texts with
suggestions for further reading.This is an
excellent book for undergraduate courses, and
students in divinity and seminary programmes.
Comparisons between the Quran and Bible, and among
Jewish, Christian and Islamic exegesis are
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highlighted. Oral sources, references adapted from
apocryphal and pseudepigraphical works, and inter-
religious dialogue are all evident throughout
these stories of the prophets. This material shows
how the Quran and its interpretation are integral
to a fuller and more discerning understanding of
the Bible and its place in the history of Western
religion.
  The Quran Abdullah Yusuf Ali,2022-05-17 The
Quran is the central religious text of Islam,
believed by Muslims to be a revelation from God -
Allah. It is organized in 114 chapters - surah
which consist of verses - āyāt. This English
translation of Quran was made by the anglophile
British Indian civil servant Abdullah Yusuf Ali.
  Allah, The Quran, Venus and You Kedar
Griffo,2019-03-11 This book looks at the
relationship of the Planet Venus with Islam, the
Prophet Muhammad and his daughter Fatima. It also
shows how the Noble Quran like the Holy Bible is a
book written in parables. How these holy
scriptures contain a secret code written within
its pages.
  Translation of the Meanings of the Holy Quran
Into the English Language The Noble Quran
Encyclopedia,2021-08-09 The Holy Quran literally
meaning the recitation; also romanized as Qur'an
or Koran is the central religious text of Islam,
which Muslims believe to be a revelation from
Allah (swt) (God). The Quran is divided into
chapters (surah in Arabic), which are then divided
into verses (ayah). Muslims believe that the Quran
was verbally revealed by God to Muhammad through
the angel Gabriel (Jibril), gradually over a
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period of approximately 23 years, beginning on 22
December 609 CE, when Prophet Muhammad SAW was 40,
and concluding in 632, the year of his death.
Muslims regard the Quran as the most important
miracle of Prophet Muhammad SAW, a proof of his
prophethood, and the culmination of a series of
divine messages that started with the messages
revealed to Prophet Adam (Pbuh) and ended with
Prophet Muhammad SAW. The word Quran occurs some
70 times in the text of the Quran, although
different names and words are also said to be
references to the Quran. This particular edition
was translated by two Madina based scholars Dr.
Muhsin Khan and Dr. Taqi-ud-Din Hilali. It
features frequent footnotes gleaned by the
translators from Tafsir At-Tabari, Al-Qurtubi and
Tafsir Ibn Kathir, and Sahih-al-Bukhari. It is
unique, remarkable and distinguished for its
crystal clear, precise and pristine meanings. The
work is recognised, approved and widely attributed
throughout the world. Offers commentary and hadith
related to the verse. This unique combination of
commentary and relevant Ahadith makes this a very
useful study reference tool. This edition consists
of the English Translation only. About the
Publisher: - The Noble Quran Encyclopedia is an
effort towards providing reliable translations and
Exegesis of the Quran in various languages. The
project is managed and run by IslamHouse, a
subsidiary of the Islamic Dawah Office in Rabwah,
Riyadh, KSA. The Project currently hosts multiple
translations in various widely spoken languages
including English, French, Spanish, German,
Turkish, Bosnian, Vietnamese, Uzbek, Tajik,
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Amharic, Hausa, Hindi, Urdu among others. Several
other languages are currently being translated
including Chinese, Bulgarian, Russian and Korean.
  Secrets of the Quran Rafiq Faiz,2022-03 Secrets
of the Quran is a profound and illuminating book
that seeks to unravel the fascinating secrets and
timeless verses that have captivated scholars,
poets, and lyricists for over a millennium. This
book invites you to step into the mysteries of the
Quran, shedding light on secrets that are waiting
to be discovered. You will realize how every
sentence, word, and letter in the Quran is placed
in perfect order. As you read, you will bear
witness to a mesmerizing collection of secrets,
deep mysteries, and beautiful subtleties that
exceed the scope of human possibility, all proving
that the Quran is the sublime, miraculous Speech
of Allah. Each page will imbue you with a newfound
appreciation for the Quran and a renewed sense of
faith you never knew you needed. Perfect for
devout Muslims, newcomers to the faith, and
anybody who wishes to uncover more about the
divine nature of the Quran, Secrets of the Quran
stands as an enduring testament to this Holy Book,
inviting you to discover the ocean of wonders that
fills every verse.
  The Quran: With or Against the Bible? Ejaz
Naqvi, MD,2012-06-11 Too often we are tempted into
thinking how wrong other people’s religions and
scriptures are, rather than focusing on what’s
right about our own. We act like some of our
politicians during election campaigns rather than
following the teachings of our own holy books.
Breaking the trend, author Dr. Ejaz Naqvi provides
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an objective, topic-by-topic review of the two
most read books in the world—the Holy Bible and
the Holy Quran. The Quran: With or Against the
Bible? addresses the key themes of the Quran and
answers commonly asked questions in search of
finding common ground: • Who wrote the Quran? •
Who is the “God” of the Quran? • What is the
Quranic view of the prophets, especially Moses and
Jesus? • What does the Quran teach about
interfaith relations? • Does the Quran promote
peace and harmony between Muslims and the People
of the Book, or does it promote violence? • How
does the Quran compare to the Bible on important
themes like worshipping God, the prophets, human
rights, moral values, and fighting for justice and
human dignity? • Does the Quran render women as
second-class citizens? Dispelling major myths, The
Quran: With or Against the Bible? Systematically
analyzes and compares the similarities in the
paths of guidance the two scriptures have bestowed
upon mankind.
  The Encyclopaedic Cross-reference Dictionary of
the Quran,Arabic-English: A First Bilingual
Quranic Dictionary Mixing the Traditional Arabic
Root System and the Non-Arabic Alphabetical Order
Gatie Niema Al-Hilfy,
  365 Sayings of the Quran ,2014-09-25 This
anthology of 365 quotations from the Quran, with
brief explanatory notes, enables readers to gain a
clear idea as to what the Quran says on: • the
purpose behind the creation of man and the
universe • concept and attributes of God in Islam
• man’s obligations toward God • man’s obligations
toward fellow human beings • the ideal way of life
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• man’s social relations • husband-wife
relationship • man’s final end (Death and the
Afterlife) • gender equality • how to co-exist
peacefully with others • how to win God’s pleasure
and Paradise • the immense reward for charity,
justice and good conduct • God’s creative wonders
ABOUT THE COMPILER AND TRANSLATOR ABDUR RAHEEM
KIDWAI is Professor of English at the Aligarh
Muslim University, India and Visiting Fellow,
School of English, University of Leicester, UK. He
obtained 2 doctorate degrees in English from the
Aligarh and Leicester (UK) universities. He has
published 22 books on Islam, the Quran, and
English Literature, including The Quran: Essential
Teachings, 365 Sayings of Prophet Muhammad (Peace
be upon him), and What is in the Quran?: Meaning
of the Quran in Simple English. His latest,
commissioned work in progress is From Impostor to
Hero: Representation of Prophet Muhammad in
English Literature (Islamabad, Islamic Research
Institute)
  The Quran with Christian Commentary Gordon D.
Nickel,2020-04-28 Be Equipped to Interact More
Fruitfully and Thoughtfully with Muslims The Quran
with Christian Commentary offers a unique
introduction to the primary religious text of
Islam. Alongside a precise modern English
translation of the Quran, author Gordon D. Nickel
provides in-text notes to explain the meaning of
various surahs (chapters) and ayat (verses), their
interpretive history and significance in Muslim
thought, and similarities and differences when
compared to biblical passages. Additional articles
on important topics are written by an
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international team of today's leading experts
including: Abraham in the Quran by George Bristow
Early Christian Exegesis of the Quran by J. Scott
Bridger Tampering with the Pre-Islamic Scriptures
by Gordon Nickel Salvation in the Quran by Peter
Riddell Fighting and Killing in the Quran by Ayman
S. Ibrahim Creation in the Quran by Jon Hoover
Calling to Islam (da‘wa) by Matthew Kuiper
Apocryphal Details in Quranic Stories by Mateen
Elass The Death of Jesus in the Quran by Gordon
Nickel Son of God in the Quran by Gordon Nickel
Jihad in the Quran by David Cook Moses in the
Quran by Gordon Nickel Manuscripts of the Quran by
Daniel A. Brubaker Women in the Quran by Linda
Darwish The Place of the Scale(s) in the Reckoning
by Daniel A. Brubaker Divine Punishment of
Unbelievers in This World by David Marshall
Shi‘ite Interpretation of the Quran by Linda
Darwish The Language of Love in the Quran by
Gordon Nickel Allah in the Quran by Mark Anderson
Eschatology in the Quran by David Cook Factual,
respectful of Muslims, and insightful on issues
about which Muslims and Christians disagree, The
Quran with Christian Commentary equips Christians
to interact more fruitfully with Muslim believers.
Professors and students in courses on Islam and
the Quran will find this to be an invaluable
resource, as will pastors and missionaries who
minister among Muslims. Written at a readable
level, any Christian who wants to learn more about
Islam and the Quran will find it to be a rich and
informative introduction.
  The Amazing Quran , Many centuries before the
onset of Muhammad’s prophethood, there was a well-
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known theory of atomism advanced by the Greek
philosopher, Democritus. He and the people who
came after him assumed that matter consists of
tiny, indestructible, indivisible particles called
atoms. The Arabs too, used to deal in the same
concept; in fact, the Arabic word dharrah commonly
referred to the smallest particle known to man.
Now, modern science has discovered that this
smallest unit of matter (i.e., the atom, which has
all of the same properties as its element) can be
split into its component parts. This is a new
idea, a development of the last century; yet;
interestingly enough, this information had already
been documented in the Quran (Surah Saba’, 34:3)
which states: “He [i.e., Allah] is aware of an
atom’s weight in the heavens and on the earth and
even anything smaller than that...”
  Quran Pocket Guide (Goodword) Maulana Wahiduddin
Khan,2014-02-24 The Quran is the Book of God. It
has been preserved in its entirety for all time to
come. The Quran is apparently in the Arabic
language, but in reality, it is in the language of
nature, that is, the language in which God
directly addressed all human beings at the time of
Creation. This divine invocation of humanity is
ever-present in the consciousness of all human
beings, that is why the Quran is universally
understandable—to some on a conscious plane, and
to others at the subconscious level. This reality
has been described in the Quran as 'clear
revelations in the hearts of those who have been
given knowledge.' Islamic Children's Books on the
Quran, the Hadith, and the Prophet Muhammad, kids
books games gifts activities puzzles on akhlaq
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Arabic learning and moral values, stories of
sahabah, bestselling children's books by Goodword
to teach the glory of Allah, islamic school books
  A Perspective on the Signs of Al-Quran Saeed
Malik,2010-10-02 It is clear in every page of this
brilliant work that it was written from a
heartfelt perspective. A must read for every
student of life, love, spirituality, and of course
the Quran.--Whitney Cannon, founder Taleef
Collective, Fremont, California.

Quran: Bestsellers in 2023 The year 2023 has
witnessed a remarkable surge in literary
brilliance, with numerous captivating novels
captivating the hearts of readers worldwide. Lets
delve into the realm of top-selling books,
exploring the fascinating narratives that have
captivated audiences this year. Quran : Colleen
Hoovers "It Ends with Us" This heartfelt tale of
love, loss, and resilience has captivated readers
with its raw and emotional exploration of domestic
abuse. Hoover expertly weaves a story of hope and
healing, reminding us that even in the darkest of
times, the human spirit can triumph. Quran :
Taylor Jenkins Reids "The Seven Husbands of Evelyn
Hugo" This captivating historical fiction novel
unravels the life of Evelyn Hugo, a Hollywood icon
who defies expectations and societal norms to
pursue her dreams. Reids compelling storytelling
and compelling characters transport readers to a
bygone era, immersing them in a world of glamour,
ambition, and self-discovery. Quran : Delia Owens
"Where the Crawdads Sing" This evocative coming-



17

of-age story follows Kya Clark, a young woman who
grows up alone in the marshes of North Carolina.
Owens weaves a tale of resilience, survival, and
the transformative power of nature, captivating
readers with its evocative prose and mesmerizing
setting. These popular novels represent just a
fraction of the literary treasures that have
emerged in 2023. Whether you seek tales of
romance, adventure, or personal growth, the world
of literature offers an abundance of compelling
stories waiting to be discovered. The novel begins
with Richard Papen, a bright but troubled young
man, arriving at Hampden College. Richard is
immediately drawn to the group of students who
call themselves the Classics Club. The club is led
by Henry Winter, a brilliant and charismatic young
man. Henry is obsessed with Greek mythology and
philosophy, and he quickly draws Richard into his
world. The other members of the Classics Club are
equally as fascinating. Bunny Corcoran is a
wealthy and spoiled young man who is always
looking for a good time. Charles Tavis is a quiet
and reserved young man who is deeply in love with
Henry. Camilla Macaulay is a beautiful and
intelligent young woman who is drawn to the power
and danger of the Classics Club. The students are
all deeply in love with Morrow, and they are
willing to do anything to please him. Morrow is a
complex and mysterious figure, and he seems to be
manipulating the students for his own purposes. As
the students become more involved with Morrow,
they begin to commit increasingly dangerous acts.
The Secret History is a brilliant and gripping
novel that will keep you speculating until the
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very end. The novel is a warning tale about the
dangers of obsession and the power of evil.
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